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14th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

Due to an increase in parental positive tests for Coronavirus we are asking that everybody, over the 

age of eleven, wears a mask on entry to the school playground when dropping off and collecting 

children. We also ask everyone to wear a mask in the school reception area and that we have only 

two people at a time in that very small space! 

We understand that some people are exempt from wearing a mask and that everyone is courteous 

to anybody not wearing a mask. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you again for your continued support. 

Mrs Hains 

 


